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Dear Parents and Carers, 

 

I don’t seem to have much to report this week so I think I will take the opportunity to let you know how very 

proud we are of your children in school.  They have shown such a great response to our drive for respect for 

others and how to manage relationships that we really feel in an even stronger position than we were before the 

pandemic began.  Their behaviour and their manners are amazing, of course we have the odd incident - it would 

be abnormal not to, but they are learning from their mistakes – who could ask for more?  Their attitude to 

learning is exceptional, their presentation of their learning shows how proud they are of their work.  We can 

literally see them making huge progress before our very eyes.  Honestly we could not be more proud of them all.   

 

KS1 PE Festival – Thursday 10th February 

Children from KS1 will be taking part in a PE Festival led by Tammi Lethbridge our School Games Organiser from 

The Dartmoor School Sports Partnership. 

 

Lost Property 

This is all the lost property we have at school. There are 40 jumpers and 22 cardigans.  All with no names on 

them.  There are many different brands from TU, Marks and Spencer, George, Mapac (our uniform provider).  If 

you are missing some of these and you remember the brand and age of the garment then please email on 

admin@the-grove-primary.devon.sch.uk  and we will try to find it for you.  Otherwise all of this will be sold in 

our pre loved sale and the rest will go to landfill which we do not want to do.   
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COVID 

Numbers in school have dropped dramatically which is a relief – however we do still have new cases, particularly 

amongst staff, but there are also some horrid other bugs out there – some seeming very like Covid in appearance.  

We are currently down 5 staff which affects Acorn, Oak, Beech, Lime and Flame.  Only 4 confirmed cases now 

amongst the children. 

 

Kind regards 

 

 

Hilary Priest 

 

Adverts – please note that the school is neither recommending nor supporting the adverts below.  If you wish to advertise in 

our newsletter then please contact the school for details. 

 

Football players wanted for friendly 5/6 a side kick around in Pavilions sports hall. 

Tuesdays 8-9pm. 

Get in touch if you're up for it. 

Del 07917 729 398 

 

 

 
 

 

 



 
 

 

 

 

 


